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The Annual Adolf Lopez golf outing was a
success!

 

 
Saturday July 19th was the annual Adolf Lopez golf outing. What started off as

a wet rainy day turned into a sunny fun filled day out on the golf course. Big

thank you to the golf committee for another great year and thank you to our

hole sponsors and golfers.

See Photos

https://www.lulac10.org/
https://www.lulac10.org/
https://photos.app.goo.gl/4DkPTF7sSDB7gQqk6
https://www.lulac10.org/
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&nav=3ff019a8-4697-4218-bc1b-57147b513baf


 

This past month LULAC Council 10 was honored to have Forward Latino bring
a group of Latino Veterans from the Wisconsin area to visit Hero Street in



Silvis. Veterans got a full tour of Hero Street, lunch at the LULAC Center
provided by El Mariachi Restaurant, and ended the day at the Putnam
Museum with a film over Hero's Street. Forward Latino also honored LULAC
Council 10 for being the Outstanding Affiliate Award. We are honored to
receive this award! Check out more videos about the day down below.

Facebook Video

Last month we met with The Greater Quad Cities Hispanic Chamber of
Commerce and their staff to discuss what they’re up to in the community and
how LULAC Council 10 can help them out. We would like to take a minute to
thank the Hispanic Chamber of Commerce who has been a long supporter of
LULAC Council 10.

LULAC in the Community

https://www.facebook.com/share/v/12JxZ6GZ8KJ/


Pictured is Vice President Toni Robertson with Family Resources CAP
program. LULAC Council 10 presented them with a donation towards the girls

group for personal items.



Council 10 donated $300 to Gloria Mancilla for soccer shirts for her team's
participation in the QC World Cup Soccer tournament. Good luck Gloria!



Hayes Elementary school principal James Goddard presents president Tim
Garcia & Mike Reyes with the Growing Excellence Award in grateful
recognition of our outstanding service & dedication to the Davenport School
District.

Community information

Just the facts
Quad Cities Hispanic
Leadership development



The LIDERAMOS cohort 3 applications
have been extended. The application
have been extended until July or August.
There are also partial or full scholarship
are available to cohort students. Check
out more information:

program for Latino at various
stages of their career and
leadership development.
Hosted by LULAC Council 10 in
partnership with the
LIDERAMOS National Latino
Leadership Alliance.
Open to adults ages 24 (as of
December 2025) and older from
all sectors in the greater Quad
Cities Region and surrounding
area who identify as Hispanic
Latino/Latina or Latinx.
Visit their website to get more
information or to apply!

Visit 

https://lideramos.org/programs/lideramos-quad-cities/


Upcoming Events

Next meeting will be
Sunday July 27 at 2pm

Location: LULAC Center back area.
Scholarship banquet to follow.

Hope to see you there!
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https://www.lulac10.org/
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https://www.lulac10.org/?page_id=72
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https://www.facebook.com/LULAC10
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